
Hi CKW team, 

The next step in our ieMR learning journey starts in just a few days, with ieMR instructor-led
training for all applicable staff commencing from Monday, 3 February 2025.

Instructor-led training will be held at several different locations across the hospital campus, so
please check your training confirmation email or the CKW QHEPS ieMR training calendar to
confirm where your training session will be held.

If you are a nurse, midwife, pharmacist, or administrative staff member with outstanding online
prerequisite training to complete, the next few days are an excellent opportunity to do so. This
training can be completed at your own pace via Talent Management System (TMS), and must be
finalised before you attend instructor-led training.

If you are unsure about what ieMR training you will need to complete ahead of go-live in May
2025, please speak to your line manager or click here to take the ieMR Training Quiz.

As of today, 21 percent of CKW staff have completed all of their ieMR training and proficiency, with
the breakdown by staffing cohort below.

I look forward to seeing these numbers begin to grow in earnest from next week!

For any questions about your ieMR training that can’t be answered by your line manager, please
email either: Adam.Stott@health.qld.gov.au or Alessandra.Kelly@health.qld.gov.au from the Metro
North Health ieMR Program Training Team.
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https://qheps.health.qld.gov.au/cabkilcoy/iemr/iemr-training-calendar
https://qheps.health.qld.gov.au/metronorth/hr/systems/lms
https://comms.health.qld.gov.au/ch/92002/2fmygk/16214/dbQ9aR8izY54iOYGZd0ouE9XbP9NCHwf5t9Cc5nz.html
mailto:Adam.Stott@health.qld.gov.au
mailto:Alessandra.Kelly@health.qld.gov.au
https://vimeo.com/846509796/0be07ff248?share=copy
https://vimeo.com/846509796/0be07ff248?share=copy


Kind regards,

Karlene Willcocks, Executive Director and
Grant Duffill, Director Clinical Health Information Service

Caboolture, Kilcoy and Woodford

We respectfully acknowledge the Traditional Owners and Custodians of the land on which our
facilities are built. We also pay respect and acknowledge Elders past, present and the future.
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